No. P5.9813/86 Chief Conservator’s Office,
Trivandrum, 7-5-1986.

From,
The Chief conservator of Forests.

To

Dr. SN.Rai,

Genera Secretary,

Society for Indian Foresters
Clo Sandel Research Centre,
18" cross, Malleswaram,
Bangal ore-560003.

Sir,
Sub:- Selection of officers as State representative in the Society of Indian Foresters, New

Forest DehraDun.
Ref:- Your Letter No. dt. 5-3-1986.

With reference to your letter | have to inform that Sri. P. Premechandran Nair,
Conservator of Forests, Planning is selected as the State representatives for the Society of Indian
Foresters, New Forest Dehra Dun.

Y ours Faithfully,
For Chief Conservator of Forests

Copy with copy of the Draft Circular isforwarded to all
Conservators and Divl. Forest Officers for further action.

SN/9.5.86

Enclosure
Draft Circular

The Society of Indian Foresters came into being during the year 1956, with head quarters
a Dehra Dun. Though it has become a Society of historical importance, yet its present
membership is rather small. We wish this Society to grow and expand very considerably, so that
it can provide common platform for the forestry professionals, Researchers, Scientists
Industrialists and all those who are concerned with the forests of India. The Society can serve the
purpose of expressing the professiona views in the general development of the nation and to
some extent it can even venture to guide the process of policy making. The society is publishing
a quarterly journa the Van Vigyan which has a circulation of about 700 copies. It published
articles of professional nature on Forestry and Wild Life.

You are requested to kindly send subscription of Rs. 110/- for the institutional
membership for the year 1986 for your office to the below mentioned address.

Dr. S.N.Rai, General Secretary, Society of Indian Foresters
Clo Special Research Centre, 10" Cross, Malleswarm Banagal ore 568003

(Copy)
Submitted

Please see the letter with in. As thereis no action in the file this may be taken to stiock
file.



